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Town of Arpin
Pursuant to s. 70.45, Wisconsin Statutes, the assessment roll for 2023 assessment year will be open for examination on Tuesday,  October 1st , 2024 from 9:00a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Arpin Fire Department Building.
  At the open book session, instructional information and objection forms will be available.  These documents will assist with scheduling a hearing before the Board of Review.  The assessor will be present and available to answer questions at the open book.  Keep in mind that objection forms must be filed with the clerk of the Board of Review at least 48 hours before the Board of Review is conducted, unless the Board of Review chooses to waive this requirement.

Shelly Grimm, Clerk
Town of Arpin 
